
 

Selectmen’s Meeting 
April 1, 2019 

4:00 pm 
 

A meeting of the Board was held on the above date in the meeting room of Town Hall. Members 

present were: Margaret E. Serpa and Arthur Smadbeck. Also present was Town Administrator James 

Hagerty.  

 

At 4:00pm Ms. Serpa opened the meeting and the first item on the agenda which was Shellfish 

Constable Paul Bagnall.  

 

Mr. Bagnall stated that the Shellfish Committee were going to vote on April 2
nd

 at their regular 

meeting to extend Scallop Season to April 19
th
 only in the outer harbor and Katama Bay. They 

would like the Board to approve the extension.  

 

Mr. Smadbeck moved to approve the extension as long as the Shellfish Committee voted to do so. 

Ms. Serpa seconded. Unanimous.  

 

The Board then approved the following items: 

 

Common Victualler Licenses for The Tropical Bakery and The Atlantic.  

 

Weekday Entertainment Licenses for: The Boathouse, Field Club, The Atlantic, and Vineyard Golf 

Club.  

 

Sunday Entertainment Licenses for: The Boathouse, Field Club, The Atlantic and Vineyard Golf 

Club.  

 

A Travel Voucher for the Water Department.  

 

Minutes of : January 7
th
, 14

th
 & 18

th
; February 19

th
 and 25

th
; March 4

th
, 11

th
 and 18

th
  

 

The Board voted to send letters to Dylan Fernandez and Julian Cyr expression their disappointment 

that the Housing Bank Bill was already filed before the towns had voted.  

 

At 4:07 PM Mr. Smadbeck moved to adjourn the meeting. Ms. Serpa seconded. Unanimous 

 

 

  Respectfully submitted, 

Approved:           

  Kristy Rose  

__________ ________________      Assistant  

Michael J. Donaroma, Chairman 

           

___________________________ 

Margaret E. Serpa 

 

__________________________ 

Arthur Smadbeck 

Board of Selectmen 

 


